Simplex Time Recorder Co.

>
Simplex

Telephone 617-632-2500

Cable Address: SIMRECO

1978, October 23

J. 8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street NW
Washington, DC 20555

Attention Nathan Bassin
Radioisotope Licensing Branch

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter dated October 13, 1978, please
be advised that during the fiscal year ending June 30, 1978
Simplex Time Recorder Co. imported and distributed 16,118
Hochiki Model PID-B smoke detectors. Each unit contains
0.8 microcuries of Americium 241 for a total of 12.895
millicuries distributed.

We hope this report meets your requirements. If you need
further information, please contact me in the Plant Engineering
Office at Extension 283. Any further correspondence should
also be addressed to my attention,

Sincerely,

/{/ ik X /7 "AM"/:"
Dennis L. TremblayV
Plant Safety Engineer
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406
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